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Ref: APNS/2018/01      January 5, 2018 
 
To:   All Member Publications. 
 
Sub:  List of Invitees for 23rd APNS Award Ceremony 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 23rd APNS Annual Awards Ceremony is scheduled to 
be held on January 15, 2018 at Islamabad. The Prime Minister of Pakistan, Mr. Shahid 
Khaqan Abbasi has consented to grace the occasion. 
 
In order to finalize the list of invitees in time, you are requested to provide us the name of 
any one person from your publication who will attend this function on its behalf. Please 
ensure that your reply reaches us latest by January 09, 2018 on our email address 
apns@apns.com.pk 
 
In case no reply is received by the above date, we shall be constrained not to issue an 
invitation card in the name of your publication. Since we have a short time left at our 
disposal, any change in the name after the invitation card is issued would not be possible. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Umer Mujib Shami 
 Secretary General 


